From: mailinglist@capitol. hawaii.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 5:44 PM

To: JDLTestimony

Cc: gcadiz@hawaii.rr.com

Subject: Testimony for SB2504 on 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM

Testimony for JDL 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM SB2504

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: Comments Only
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Gerri Cadiz
Organization:

E-mail: gcadiz@hawaii.rr.com
Submitted on: 2/23/2012

Comments:
Support as amended.



From: mailinglist@capitol. hawaii.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 4:19 PM

To: JDLTestimony

Cc: dksakakida@gmail.com

Subject: Testimony for SB2504 on 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM

Testimony for IDL 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM SB2504

Conference room: 016
Testifier position: Oppose
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: derek sakakida
Organization: Individual
E-mail: dksakakida@gmail.com
Submitted on: 2/23/2012

Comments:

If the Humaine Society truely want to make strides in helping the state of animal health and
sales, they would work WITH the community and local businesses instead of against. Simply
creating laws against retailers seems like low hanging fruit, or a band aid solution.



From: mailinglist@capitol. hawaii.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 10:20 PM

To: JDLTestimony

Cc: Ahimsamary99999@gmail.com

Subject: Testimony for SB2504 on 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM

Testimony for JIDL 2/24/2012 10:00:00 AM SB2504

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Mary Markl
Organization: Individual

E-mail: Ahimsamary99999@gmail.com
Submitted on: 2/23/2012

Comments:
Please pass this bill. None of the bills Inga Gibson has introduced this session are

frivolous. They are all necessary. This bill is necessary for the protection of the animals
and the consumer so that more humane, just practices are required. Especially important to
stop the unregulated breeding and sale of these innocent beings that flood the market
resulting in not good homes and the death of a lot of deserving beings in shelters. Please
use your power as it is the only power as the law that can help them in this and other animal
protection laws. I checked my email too late and missed information and testifying on other
crucial animals bills earlier this week regretably. Please vote the mercy you'd want if you
were in their place. Thank you.



